
Dear Year 1 Butterworth,  

 

I hope you are well, keeping safe and enjoying this week’s home learning tasks. 😊 

 

Since the last time I wrote to you the month has changed, we are no longer in March. We are 

now in _ _ _ _ _? What month do you think we are in? and how many days are in this month? 

I will reveal the answer next time. 😊 

 

I also set you a challenge of skip counting in 2s until you reached the number 40 when 

washing your hands … I hope you were all able to do this.  This week’s ‘washing hands’ 

challenge is to skip count by 5s until you get to 100.  I know you can do it 😊 

 

I found a positive news story that I would like to share with you…  

A community of people in the state of Wisconsin, America organised a street parade of 

dinosaurs… not real ones of course 😊 People in the community dressed up in dinosaur 

costumes and walked around the neighbourhood, always making sure to be 2 metres apart, to 

make people smile. Looks like they had lots of fun!   

 

Perhaps you could organise a dress up parade inside your homes with your families? 😊 

 

Remember if you have any questions about any of your tasks please let me know. 

 

Stay Safe 

Miss Riccardi  


